
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  23rd February 2024 

Our Learning 

English 

In English this week we have begun our new book, “How the 
Stars Came to Be” by Poonam Mistry. In the story, the fisher-

man’s daughter tells us her father is going out to sea in his 
boat with only the moon to keep him company.  The children 
have been learning about different phases of the moon and 
they have written their own play script. Next week the chil-

dren will explore a variety of poems about the moon. 

Maths 

This week our marvellous mathematicians have learnt why it 
is important to choose the appropriate unit or measuring 

equipment before measuring an object or length. They have 
also begun to add and subtract lengths as well as compare 

metres, centimetres and millimetres. Next week we will  focus 
on measuring and calculating perimeter. 

 Geography 

This week the children have used Chromebooks to locate rivers 
around the world, and label them on a world map.  They have 
begun to investigate which countries the rivers pass through 

and they have explored ordering  some of them by length.  

PSHRE 

In PSHRE we have been investigating how exercise helps to 
keep us healthy. The children set themselves two fitness chal-
lenges—from improving how many times they can go round 

the mile a day track, to upping how many star jumps they can 
do in a minute!  

Important Dates / Reminders 

 W/C 4th March—Travelling Book Fayre. 
This is the perfect opportunity for the 
children to spend their vouchers and buy 
some brilliant books for their home li-
braries. 

 World Book Day — 8th March.  

 3 Rashford Parents’ Evenings —26th and 
27th February 

 3Wicks and 3Moore Parents’ Evenings—
5th and 6th March 

 W/C 11th March— STEM Week, celebrat-
ing Science, Technology, Engineering and 
Maths. 

     Star of the week 

            3Rashford:      Yasin             3Moore:      David                      3Wicks:      Ibrahim H 

Word of the Week:        exercise 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

NSPCC  UPDATE 

This week we have discussed the NSPCC’s  Under-
wear Rule, using the ‘PANTS’ acrostic. You can find 

out more information at 

nspcc.org.uk/pants 

 

 

 

 

 


